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Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you had a lovely break 

and a great time if you took part in any Halloween celebrations.  

 

A polite reminder to please wear masks on the school site at drop off 

and pick up as advised before the half term break. We have a very low 

number of positive cases within the school at the moment, however the 

rate in Stockport in still very high and we do have a number of parents 

and carers who are vulnerable and particularly concerned around these 

busy times of the school day.  

 

If you are attending a fireworks display this weekend then please take 

care and wrap up warm. It’s going to be a cold one.  

A reminder these meetings are taking 

place next week. If you  haven’t chosen 

a time yet then please do so as soon as            

possible.  

 

 

 

 

TORKINGTON V MOORFIELD 

The school football team 

played at Torkington Primary 

on Wednesday. The first game 

in two years turned out to be 

very successful with a 3-1 win. 

Goals from Leo, Ewan and   

Finley. Well done to those who 

took part. Thank you to Mr 

Heaton and Mr Swire for taking 

the boys to and from the 

event.  

wc  

Class of the Week:  

Pupil of the Week :  

We have had some incidents of children 

wearing nail polish this week. I          

appreciate some of this may have been 

due to Halloween but can it please be 

removed for the start of next week.   

Also, if children are going to wear    

earrings for school then they must be 

stud earrings only.  



The MHSA Bonfire Night competition produced some wonder-

ful entries. A big thank you to everyone who took part. The 

winners were…. 

Reception/KS1 Winner 

Matilda (2Q) 

Beautiful Bright glitter/sequin picture 

Reception/KS1 Runner Up  

Dylan 1CR) 

Very realistic looking model rocket 

KS2 Winner 

Jason (3B) 

Great bonfire model 

KS2 Runner Up 

Madeleine (3C) Lovely poem 



A reminder about the free tickets for Stockport County v Bromley 

on Saturday 13th November. There is still time to get your tickets. 

Follow the link below. 
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